TELEPHONES
4-6992
2.2762

EUGENE TALBERT e
497 PETROLEUM BUILDING 1o
TYLER, TEXAS R s

December 17, 1957

New Mexico 0il Conservation Cormmission
P. 0. Box 2045
Hobbs, New Mexico

Attention: Mr. R. . Montgomery

Re: Form C-128
Your letter 12/10/57

Dear Sirs

As per your instructions in subject letter, we
have made the corrections on the attached Form
C-128 and the plugging bond requested will be
furnished the Santa e 0ffice in tonmorrows
neil,

Very truly yours,

Eugene Talbert

BT/ fw
ercls,



